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Heller Receives Award From American Family Business Institute
(Washington, D.C.) – The American Family Business Institute presented U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) an award for his work to repeal the federal death tax. 

“The death tax is a job killer. I have fought to permanently eliminate this double tax because it places an unnecessary burden on hardworking Americans and diverts financial resources better used for growing our economy. Congress should focus on ways to help families struggling in this fragile economy, not hurt them. In this country we share the goal of passing on a better life to our children and grandchildren. The death tax is an impediment to this goal. It is truly an honor to receive this award from the American Family Business Institute and I will continue to fight to eliminate the death tax,” said Senator Dean Heller.

Senator Heller co-sponsored the Death Tax Repeal Permanency Act (S. 2242), which would abolish the federal death tax.
While serving in the U.S. House of Representatives, Senator Heller co-sponsored the Death Tax Repeal Permanency Act (H.R. 1259).  He also led the fight on the House floor to extend the expiration of the death tax and permanently repeal it.
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